
Scan here or visit
ccyp.vic.gov.au

The Commission for Children and

Young People wants to hear about your

experiences:

Did any of these services contact

you directly?

Did your circumstances change

after their involvement? 

What you share will help us tell the

government what needs to change!

Have your say 
about Child Protection and

family support services

http://ccyp.vic.gov.au/

